From: Geneese Zinsli

To: PUC PUCHearings * PUC

Subject: rate increase for avion water bend oregon
Date: Tuesday, August 30, 2022 8:23:36 PM
Importance: High

No rate increase should be granted, especially noting that Nottingham Square
residents would be paying $20 more monthly for irrigation water than any
other Avion customer. Our water prices are already outrageous, and irrigation
is only granted twice a week for one half hour. We of course realize we are in
drought circumstances, but charging us more for less is morally and ethically
not responsible.

Geneese Zinsli
Bend, Oregon
Nottingham Square resident
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